
 

Last call to enter IABC African Gold Quill awards

The Gold Quill, the International Association of Business Communicators' (IABC) global awards competition recognising
outstanding achievement in communication, is still open for entries and the final deadline is this Friday, 10 February 2012
by the close of business. All entries should be submitted to regional coordinator, Sophia Dower. For any questions
regarding your entry, contact Sophia on cell +27 (0)83 325 2843 or email az.oc.htrow-sdrow@aihpos .
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